

M. Grout Esq.
Locum Licensing Officer
Licensing Department
Southampton and Eastleigh Licensing Partnership
Southampton City Council
PO Box 1767,
Southampton SO18 9LA

19 November 2014

Dear Sir

LARGE CASINO COMPETITION

Thank you for your letter of 14 November.

I am happy that correspondence is relevant to the Stage 2 commencement date and may be included in the committee report.

I have nothing to add to my letter of 19 September. Our position remains that we, as an operator, are unable to compile a sensible proposal for the competition until the developer of the Royal Pier is able to provide as a minimum, the information outlined in my previous letter.

We understand that the developer is still unable to provide such information, and consequently if we are to provide proposals that give the best value to Southampton, then we believe the competition should be delayed until the information becomes available.

Yours faithfully

Martyn Kennedy Finance Director

Marty Kennedy